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DUAMAM
MOATH CARCLINA

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY

November 1, 1960

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Geology Department
University of Houston
Houston, Texas

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

I should very much appreciate a reprint of your
article published in Memoirs of the Geological Society
of America, 67, 1957, concerning the bibliography of
Nautilus, Other related reprints would also be most

helpful,
Sincerely,
Kot M. (Sl b
Karl M, Wilbur
Professor of Zoology
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